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Comments: I am alarmed and appalled that the Forest Service would slip an OHV trail into very sensitive terrain

under the title of Southern HD Restoration Project.  If OHV's were allowed to skirt around the forest boundary

from Saul's Creek to Spring Creek-it would open access to motorized vehicles up Long Canyon, Trail Canyon,

and Armstrong Canyon which are all sensitive areas and are part of the roadless areas.  Of course the official

trail would not include trails up Long, Trail and Armstrong, but there are old roads, and cattle trails that would

allow access.  It seems like a betrayal that with everyone dealing with so much....Covid, California Fires-the

forest service would release such a destructive project idea under the heading of Restoration.  


